
 
 

When asked to defend a massive spending agenda, President Biden 
said: 
 
“What would they have me cut? What would they have me leave out?” 
 
We are glad you asked, Mr. President. 
 

Living in Luxury 
 
Coming soon to downtown Norwich, Connecticut: brand new luxury 
apartment buildings – courtesy of your federal taxpayer dollars. 
 
The Norwich city council has agreed to spend $800,000 in so-called 
COVID-19 relief funding from the Biden Bailout Bill on developing “more 
than 40 high-end apartments built in the now vacant block of buildings, 
along with some commercial space on the ground floor.” 
 
You don’t need a room with a view to know that high-end appliances and 
luxury dwellings have little to do with COVID-19 relief.  
 
Stay tuned for more. 
 
--- 
Source: Norwich aldermen revive American Rescue Plan funding for luxury apartments, Norwich 
Bulletin, September 21, 2021 
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